
  

 

 

 
 

Information about the dividend for the financial year 2024 

 
 

 
 

 

A dividend payment for the fiscal year 2024 as a tax-exempt repayment of 

capital (i.e. without deduction of capital gains tax, but with simultaneous 

reduction of the tax acquisition costs) is not possible in 2025. 

 

The dividend payment, minus the statutory capital gains tax of 27.5%, will 

be credited to the depositary institutions on June 11, 2025 (dividend 

payment date). 

 


